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1 October 2019
Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs
Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are really excited to be able to take the children to the afternoon performance of Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs Pantomime at The Brindley in Runcorn on Thursday 19th December.
Unfortunately, this year we did not receive the local area funding to help with the cost of the trip therefore, for this trip to go ahead, we are asking for a contribution of £15.00 per child to be paid on School Gateway by Friday 13th December.
The performance finishes at approximately 3:15pm; therefore we are asking parents to collect children from the school playground at 4pm.

Yours faithfully,
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Mr J McDonald

Headteacher

(…………………………………………………………………………….

Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs
I give my permission for my son/daughter to visit The Brindley on Thursday 19th December and have paid £15.00 contribution on School Gateway.
Name of Child ………………………..



Class ……………….
Signed Parent/Guardian ………………………….
Date ………………...
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helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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